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St. Patrick's Parade
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Dear Sir or Madam,

This is a special invitation to become a member of a very unique organization, The Grand Order
of Royal Leprechauns. Ours is an order steeped in a tradition of frolic, merriment, and most of all
generosity. Though we gather for our amusement, it is a greater purpose we serve, that of raising money
for those organizations worthy of our support.

Since 2007, we have raised and returned to the community over half a million dollars. In 2024 we
donated $143,000 to groups such as: Summersville Regional Medical Center, Shriner’s of Beni Kedem,
Nicholas County School Bands and Clubs, libraries in Nicholas County, The Christmas Store, Love Inc.,
Craigsville Senior Center, youth organizations such as Girl Scouts and 4-H, several area VVolunteer Fire
Departments, Veteran’s Programs, the local park, and various other organizations that aid our citizens.
Furthermore, we awarded $35,000 in scholarships in the spring of 2024.

Please help us help these worthwhile organizations. This year’s Parade will be March 15,
2025, but we have auxiliary events throughout the year to help raise funds for our grant cycle.
Events such as our Chuck Comer Memorial Golf Scramble, ATV & Boat Poker Runs, Cook-
offs, etc. Our Money is raised primarily through t-shirt sales, corporate sponsors, a raffle, donations, and
an auction. We are a federal 501 (c) (3) designated group. All contributions are tax exempt.

We have over 700 members at this time. If you would like to become a member it is very simple.
Men pay $500.00, women pay $300.00. This entitles you to a beautiful green blazer embroidered with the
insignia of the Grand Order of Royal Leprechauns, one of the fastest growing organizations in Mt. Nebo.
You then will be afforded all the rights and privileges deserving of a member of the Grand Order. If you
are interested, please fill out the information form. This year’s parade is on Saturday March 15, 2025. Our
covert ceremony, the “Leprechaun Ball” will be conducted on Friday evening March 15th. Jacket sizes
will be delivered to the tailor on February 17th. Therefore, if you are interested do not delay.

Thank you in advance for any support you can afford to contribute to the Mt. Nebo St.
Patrick’s Day Parade Inc. If you would like more information, please feel free to call me or any
of our board members listed below.

Sincerely,

Steve Brown
Supreme Wizard Grand Order of the Royal Leprechauns
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Stephen Brown, Chairman (304) 445-5330 Ken Altizer (3040 872-1263
H.T. “Ted” McClung (304) 872-2216 Mike Sales (304) 619-9644
Wayne Young (304) 619-1030 David Sizemore (304) 872-4442
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Name:
(As you wish it to appear in our records and on your certificate)

Address:

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Jacket Size:

(Note: this is a number not a letter size. Also, women’s jackets run small please consider that when ordering).

You will receive your jacket at the Leprechaun Ball on Friday, March 14, 2025,
at the Tractor Bar in Mt. Nebo, WV.

Meet and greet starts at 6p.m. and the ceremony starts at 7p.m. with
refreshments to follow.
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